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Without mail-in voting it would have been hard for me to vote last year as I had did 

not have very any PTO left to be able to take off to vote. Please do not get rid of mail 

in voting, it helps Oregon have greater turn out without requiring missing work to 

stand in long lines. Mail-in voting should be the default way of voting to increase 

turnout particularly for people who are unable to wait in line due to disability or work.  


